
New card payment provider for
Companies House online services

News story

We’re changing our card payment provider, so you’ll be directed to a GOV.UK
Pay screen when you make a payment on our online services.

We’re changing our card payment provider from Barclaycard to GOV.UK Pay. This
means you’ll see a different screen when you make a payment on some of our
online services from the beginning of September.

As a result of the development work needed for this change, you will not be
able to use PayPal to make payments on our services on the following dates:

WebFiling – between 6 September and mid-October
SCRS and SCRS+ – between 23 September and mid-October
WebCHeck – between 23 September and mid-October

You can use a debit or credit card instead.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused by these changes.

These are planned changes and you do not need to contact us.
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